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The Bears 2023/2024 had a very successful season, Our U11’s played hard all season & ended 
with a Division 2 League Championship & Div 2 Playoff Champion Banners. The U13 Bears had 
more of a developmental season this year, working hard and having fun. The U15 Bears had a 
very successful season, landing 4th in their division for regular season play, they went on to win 
in Playoffs, earning them a U15 Div 1 Playoff Champions Banner. Which landed them a spot at 
the BC provincial championships. Where again they made us proud, landing 4th place in BC. 
Huge season for those guys. The U18 Bears landed 2nd in regular season play (playing U18 
Div 1). They worked hard and took their playoff run all the way to the end... playing in overtime, 
unfortunately that is where their season ended. Overall, the Bears had a very successful and 
fun season. We are very proud of all our Bears.  
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